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Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Welcome back to Cecil Gowing! 
 
It has been wonderful to see so many smiling faces 
around school.  Our children have settled well into 
their new classes and our staff are enjoying getting to 
know you all. 
 
They have been amazing at remembering old routines 
and learning the new routines with in the school too.     
 
Thank you so much for being so co-operative with our 
new systems, we really do appreciate your support.   
 
We look forward to meeting our Reception children 
from Monday as they begin to join us.  Even more 
smiles around school! 
 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 



 

       

                            Birthdays this week. 
 
Happy Birthday to Ivie from Year 1 and Ally, Maddi, 
Mikey, Ruby-Leigh and Patrick from Year 2. 
 

 
 
We will begin our Greatness certificates from next 
week.  This week we are proud of all our children 
for their resilience and positivity. 

 
 

Congratulations to Bumblebee Class for achieving the 
best attendance for the week commencing 7.9.20. 
 

Hedgehog Class   
93.93% 

Squirrel Class       
92.67%                        

Fox Class   
96.15% 

Bumblebee Class    
100% 

 
 

 

Our overall attendance this week is 95.63% 
 

 
 


